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078-Jayaweera_060509
Newhall Ranch Newhall Ranch - newhall ranch project

From: "Asoka Jayaweera" <asoka@jayaweera.com>
To: <newhallranch@dfg.ca.gov>

Date: 6/5/2009 5:05 PM

Subject: newhall ranch project

To dennis Buford-DFG

Dear Dennis, I know you agree that this portion of the Santa Clara river is a verysignificant
ecological preserve and it would be prudent and correct to save this beatifuil area in it's original
pristine state. It is not only pretty but it is also a essntial wildlife corridor and source of water. 1
know I can trust you to preserve this site in it's original pristine state. Sincerely Asoka
Jayaweera la Verne
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Responses to Comments

078. E-mail from Asoka Jayaweer a, dated June 5, 2009

Response 1

The comment addresses subject areas that received extensive analysis in the Draft EIS/EIR, Section 4.3,
Water Resources; Section 4.5, Biologica Resources; and Section 4.15, Visual Resources. In addition,
please refer to Topical Response 11: River Corridor SMA/SEA 23 Consistency, regarding the
proposed Project's relationship to the on-site SEA area, and Topical Response 12: Wildlife Habitat
Connectivity, Corridors, and Crossings, regarding the Project's effects on wildlife corridors. In
addition, for further responsive information, please see revised Sections 4.3 and 4.5 of the Final EIS/EIR.
The comment does not raise any specific issues regarding the anaysis provided in the Draft EISEIR;
therefore, no additional response is provided. However, the comment will be included as part of the
record and made available to the decision makers prior to afinal decision on the proposed Project.
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